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January 7, 2007 
 
 

 
The Peabody Group 
25 US Hwy 46 West 
Wayne, NJ 07470 
 
 
 
Dear Cece, 
 
I am thrilled with my website!  It is an excellent, well put together website…  “a class act”, 
which is what I was looking for in website development. 
 
Thank you very much for being so patient with me while I gathered all my information and 
ideas for the site.  Our goal was to have the new site completed by the end of 2006, and you 
did it! 
 
Your professionalism is very apparent and I hope my colleagues will work with you as well. 
This has been a delightful rewarding experience. 
 
 
Warmly, 
 
 
 
 
Dianna McCorkle 
Themis Legal Nurse Consulting 
 


